
MUNICIPAL BUILDING OPERATIONS/GARBAGE 

COLLECTION – JUNETEENTH FEDERAL HOLIDAY 

 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING: In observation of the Juneteenth 

federal holiday, the Pittston Township municipal building 

will be closed on Thursday, June 19, 2025. The municipal 

building will reopen with regular hours on Friday, June 

20, 2025 from 8:00am-4:00pm. 

 

GARBAGE COLLECTION: Garbage collection by JP 

Mascaro will still take place on Friday, June 20, 2025 and 

is not affected by the holiday. If you have any questions 

or concerns, please contact JP Mascaro at 1-800-243-

7575. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 


